Weston Public Library

Building and Grounds Committee Friday, April 23, 2021 via Zoom

Karen Tatarka, Amy Sanborn, Sharon Murphy, Anne Hunt

Absent: Thomas Burke

The meeting started at 7:05 PM.

Anne presented a slide show of proposed plantings around the library. She started with what had been planted in front of the sliders and showed how it looks today. She showed various plantings in the same area. She then moved to the front of the library facing Town Hall, then focused on the corner and finally moving around the corner showing the side of the Children's Room. She finished by suggesting an area to plant by the bench by the sliders.

Amy suggested that the area in front of the Community Room be tied in with the other part of the library. Anne will make a list of suggested plantings to give to the Beautification Committee. Deb at Weston Gardens wants to donate a Japanese Maple in memory of Amy's father. We also discussed a special tree by the bench by the sliders to commemorate Nancy Lincoln's retirement.

We also discussed some attention be paid to the plantings around the circle in front of sliders.

Children's Room windows have been finished. The windows couldn't have been tinted in production. 3-M film would be about \$1,500. Karen will request a proposal. There may be money left from the windows to cover the cost of the film. The Lego wall and the train table were not in the state grant. The Friends are paying for them. Jonathan has found other savings to apply to cover increased costs.

Richard Wolf has the 3-M film on his windows and recommends using the product in the Children's Room.

Our next meeting will be Wednesday at 11:00. The topic will be the Children's Room furnishings.

Karen hasn't heard anything additional about the cedar singles for the roof. There is a problem with obtaining them.

Amy moved to adjourn. Sharon seconded. The motion passed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 8:03 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Anne Hunt